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STATE OF FLOFUDA 

COMMISSIONERS: 

J. TERRY DEASON 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ 

DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK & LILA A. JABER, CHAIRMAN ADMINISTIWWE SERVICES 
BIANCA S. BAYO 
DIRECTOR RUDOLPH “RUDY” BRADLEY (850) 413-6770 (CLERK) 

CHARLES M. DAVIDSON (850)413-6330 (ADMM) 

Ms. Liz Cloud 
Secretary of State 
Bureau of Administrative Code 
The Collins Building 
Suite L 43 
107 West Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250 

June 30,2003 

Dear Ms. Cloud: 

Enclosed for publication in the July 1 1 , 2003 Florida Administrative Weekly is the following: 

Notice of petition for emergency variance from or waiver of Rule 25-6.049(5)(a), 
F.A.C., filed in Docket No. 030557-EU. The information is located in the enclosed 
diskette as 030557EU.WPD. 

(1) 

Please send the bill for publication of this notice to the attention of the Fiscal Services Section, 
Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 101A, Tallahassee, 

’ Florida 32399-0850. 

Sincerely, 

I*+ 
Kay Flynn 
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

has received a petition from TL Fontainebleau Tower Limited 

Partnership, a Florida Limited Partnership, d/b/a Fontainebleau II,, 

filed June 19, 2003, in Docket No. 030557-EU, seeking an emergency 

variance or waiver from Rule 25-6.049 (5) (a) , Florida Administrative 

Code. The rule provides that individual electric metering by the 

utility company shall be required for each separate occupancy unit 

of new condominiums for which construction commenced after January 

1, 1981. Comments on the petition should be filed with th.e 

Commission‘s Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399- 

0850, within 14 days after publication of this notice. A copy of 

the petition can be obtained from the Division of the Commission 

Clerk and Administrative Services. For additional information, 

please contact Katherine Fleming, Off ice of the General Counsel at 

. -  

the above address or telephone (850) 413-6218. 
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